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Conservation Commission
Executive Session Minutes of April 25, 2017

The Executive Session began at 8:45 pm during the Tuesday, April 25, 2017 Conservation
Commission meeting that began at 7:00 PM in the Mural Room at the Duxbury Town Hall.

Members Present: Corey Wisneski; Sam Butcher; Robb D’Ambruoso; Tom Gill; Holly Morris;
Mickey McGonagle; Scott Zoltowski

Members Absent: none

Staff Present: Joe Grady, Conservation Administrator; Susan Ossoff, Administrative Assistant

Joe Grady updated the Commission about the McLaughlin case. The attorney representing the
Town, Evan Ouellette, had provided an updated Statement of Material Facts with some new
Statements (#79 - #87) added by the Plaintiff, these were reviewed by the Commission; Joe Grady
will be providing a response fo these statements to Attorney Ouellette.

At 8:48, Sam Butcher made a motion to leave Executive Session and reconvene in Open
Session to adjourn the meeting; this motion was seconded by Robb D’Ambruoso. Roll call vote:
Corey Wisneski, yes; Sam Butcher, yes; Robb D’Ambruoso, yes; Tom Gill, yes; Mickey
McGonagle, yes; Holly Morris, yes; Scott Zoltowski, yes. The motion passed by a vote of 6-0-0.
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